
 

 

July 2018 

CURRICULUM & INSTRUCTION 

Although our teachers and principals are on a much-needed rest, 

planning and preparation has not stopped.  Completing orders and 

preparing for Leadership Week where we do our instructional planning 

for our student and staff is underway.  We are also preparing for 

Principal/Coaches planning days where implementation plans are 

created for coaching teachers.  All implementation plans for both 

Leadership Week and Principal/Coaches planning days are based on 

data. 

Professional Development 

MBI was held on June 18-21 and staff members representing our 
schools attended the conference to strengthen our MBI routines and 
procedures.  The list of names was not given at the time of this report. 
 
The following BMS teachers attended the AVID conference in Orlando 
Florida July 9-11th along with Corrina. 
Violet Sinclair, Andrea Evans, Sunni Bird and JoAnn Powell. 
 
The following teachers, coaches, principals and Jercy attended the SDE 
Math conference in Las Vegas, NV on July 9-13th 
Kelley Sharp, Brandy Bremner, Samantha Grant, Sheila Hall, Arlene 
Wippert, Victoria Guardipee, Edith Wagner, Lona Running Wolf, Sicily 
Bird, Rodolfo Rivas, John Salios and Jennifer Fenner.  We all walked 
away very excited about what we can improve upon going into 2018-19 
school year.  We will present and share our knowledge at the August 
14th board meeting. 
 



Instructional Coaches 

The instructional coaches along with Jercy will be attending the 

required Coaches Institute with OPI on July 18-19th.  Our district and the 

instructional coaches will be recognized for our work here in the district 

for prioritizing the need to promote teacher growth through coaching 

teachers to effectiveness as well as learning more about instructional 

coaching and growing our expertise. 

GRANTS 

The new 2018-19 ESEA/ESSA application opened July 16, 2018 and will 

be completed before the last board meeting in July. 

District Committees 

All committees will resume upon start of school. Principals meet with 

their staff to determine who would like to participate in any of the 

district committees for the upcoming school year.  With Title 

Improvement, we are required to review our curricula every 5 years.  

This school year we will be reviewing mathematics so a new committee 

will be formed.  Like always, we have representatives from every grade 

and campus. 

Assessment Reports   

Presentation/verbal 

Have a wonderful month and Happy Summer. 

 

       

 

 

 

 



                  

   

 


